


From: Parker, Patti
To: Simone, Maria
Subject: Bourne Cultural Council reappointment
Date: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 3:15:41 PM

To:  The Bourne Town of Selectmen
RE:  Reappointment to the Bourne Cultural Council

I am interested in being reappointed to the Bourne Cultural Council for another 3 year term.  I
have served on the council  for numerous years and believe that my experiences as the Nye
Grant Coordinator at Bourne High School, a past arts/enrichment coordinator for the Bourne
PTA and a local business owner enable me to bring valuable insight to the council decision
process.  Additionally, I have served as the treasurer for the council for almost 20 years.

Thank you for considering me for reappointment.

Patti Parker
-- 
Patti Parker
Nye Grant Coordinator






















